



January 11, 2023

Open House Meeting Invitation Downtown Transportation Improvements Project

Dear Property Owners, Business Owners, and Other Interested Stakeholders:

You are receiving this letter as an invite to the upcoming **Open House Meeting** to discuss the Downtown Transportation Improvements Project.

The Initial Stakeholder Meeting was conducted on August 24, 2022 to accept public comment, share conceptual exhibits, and learn more about the vision our downtown stakeholders have for this two-block area of Main Street between Monroe Street and Erie Street.

Our design team has developed a conceptual plan for this corridor based on the feedback received and would like to share plans and renderings in an Open House format at City Council Chambers (6635 Maplewood Avenue) on Wednesday, January 25, 2023 at 7:00 pm.

City Administration including our design team will be on hand to facilitate the discussion, share exhibits, and answer questions.

We look forward to seeing you on January 25th!

Sincerely,

Kevin G. Aller, P.E.

Director of Public Service